Bear Trap Ranch Lamoille, Nevada October 30, 1968

Mr. Leland J. Sparks 587 38th Avenue San Francisco California

Dear Mr. Sparks:

Enclosed find two large photos, one of cemetery monument, and copy of <u>Sparks Tribune</u>. We had copies made of the two large pictures and they will be used in connection with the Sparks cattle operation in the book, <u>Nevada's Northeast Frontier</u>.

The prints turned out well and we are grateful for your cooperation.

The buggy shown in the picture is similar to one displayed at the recently opened Northeastern Nevada Historical Museum in Elko. If you are ever this way, you must stop by and visit the new museum.

Thank you again. We appreciate your contribution.

Sincerely, Sourckeph

Louise Ulph